## DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Becca Butler



Dear Parents/Carers,

Picnic Lunch - Wednesday 10th July

On Wednesday 10<sup>th</sup> July we will be holding a whole-school picnic lunch. This will take place over lunchtime and (weather permitting) be held outside followed by some outdoor activities.

Donna has kindly offered to provide a picnic lunch for all children (as per normal charges), with a meat (ham) and vegetarian (cheese) option for all children. This can be ordered on the day as with normal school dinners.

Children are welcome to bring their own packed lunches if you'd prefer. As always, please ensure children have outdoor wear for the weather (sun hats etc.) and a bottle of water.

Kind regards,

Mr Johnson

Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCo







E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk